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TENTERFIELD SHIRE COUNCIL 

 
POLICY STATEMENT 

 
 
HEADING: Hire Fees - Public Facilities, Halls and Parks  

  
MEETING ADOPTED  23 August 2017  

AND RESOLUTION NO.: 168/17 
 
HISTORY OF DOCUMENT 

PREVIOUSLY ADOPTED: 28 September 2000 912/00 
 22 August 2012 316/12 

 26 August 2015 268/15 

 

 

Introduction: 
 

This Policy was brought about due to the increasing number of requests that Council 
receives for a reduction in the fees for hiring and use of public facilities, halls and parks. 
Prior to the introduction of this policy each request for a discount to the fees at Council 

facilities was presented to Council for consideration and this policy was introduced to 
streamline these requests. 

 
As Council provides an already low fee for the hiring of parks, halls and facilities, as well 
as a discounted rate for community organisations, it was decided to introduce a policy 

whereby there will be no concessions granted for, the waiving of, nor a reduction in 
Council’s set fees and charges.  

 
Policy: 
 

That it be Council policy that there will be no concessions granted for the waiving of, nor 
a reduction in the fees charged for hiring and use of public facilities, halls and parks. 

 
The hiring of ovals and sportsgrounds by Schools from within the Shire will be exempt 
from the set fees and charges.  

 
 

 


